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Chelsea Benner

From: Michael Jones <mikejones777@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 24, 2019 5:40 PM
To: Chelsea Benner
Subject: Loves Truck Stop in Easton Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

My family owns a vacation home on West Sparks Road approximately 1000 feet west of the proposed Love 
Truck Stop in Easton. We have visited Love Truck Stops along I-90 and have found them to be a great place to 
stop while driving along I-90. We are in support of the proposed Loves Truck Stop in Easton. 
 
As the documents for this project show, there are multiple trails in the proposed building site. One important 
trail runs alongside West Sparks & Sparks Road that goes right past the proposed development. This trail is 
used by motorcycles, ATV's, snowmobiles, bicycles and just folks out walking.  
 
One of the most important use of this trail is snowmobiles. Snowmobiles do not travel well on paved roads, 
especially ones that have been plowed. They don't steer well on pavement, the pavement wears down the ski's 
and carbides and the lack of snow causes snowmobiles to overheat. As a result, in winter you will see most 
snowmobiles traveling on this trail rather that on Sparks Road.  
 
We would like to see some mitigation for this trail to be included in the Loves Truck Stop plan.  
 
Michael & Lisa Jones 
2131 W Sparks Road, Easton WA 98925 
Mailing Address: 718 115th Ave SE, Lake Stevens WA 98258 
 


